
Hedon Town Council 
Minutes of the Proceedings of a Meeting of 

 
The Property Committee of the Hedon Town Council 

 
Held in the Town Hall, St Augustine’s Gate, Hedon 

10 November 2022 
 

Present: Cllr Storr in the Chair 
Cllrs: Mrs S Banks, C Billany, J Brindley, J Dennis, S Gallant, Mrs B 
Goldspink, B Hanson, Miss S Rommell and D Thompson 
Clerk: K Gray, Town Clerk  

  
1. Apologies for Absence 
 Apologies were received from Cllrs: N Black (illness) and B Stockdale (access 

difficulties) 
 Resolved: that apologies were accepted 
 
2. Confirmation of the Minutes  

The Minutes of the meeting of the Property Committee of the Hedon Town Council 
held on 13 October 2022 were agreed as being a correct record of the 
proceedings. 
Resolved: That the minutes were confirmed as a true record  

 
3. Updates on the Minutes 

Min 6 The boundary fence at the cemetery was removed  
Min 9 The Catholic Church would like to open a dialogue about the land on 

Station Lane 
July Alexandra Hall Working Group are preparing a proposal to resolve 

the matter of the shared facilities  
Min Update on the bollards in Market Place. One bollard and more cycle 

racks.  
  

4. Declaration of Interests 
5.1 It was agreed that any declaration of interest be dealt with at the time the 

relevant item was discussed. 
 5.2 There were no dispensations to be noted. 

 
5.  To consider reinstating a section of allotment boundary fence 
 The Chairman spoke of the meeting with the General Works Supervisor at the 

allotment site to consider an appropriate solution.  
 

Resolved: that the General Works Supervisor would replace the fence with 
stock fencing. 

 
 
6. To consider accepting donation of a painting of Alderman Draper 

The Chairman noted that a painting of Alderman Draper already hung in the 
Council’s Chambers. 
 
Resolved: that the Town Council would not accept the offer of the painting of 

Alderman Draper, suggest the museum 
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7. To consider an update on the condition of the ground at the Skatepark 

The Chairman noted the photographs provided by the General Works Supervisor. 
Cllr Billany reported that the drainage grates were missing and the channels 
needed cleaning. 
 
Resolved: that the General Works Supervisor would investigate the matter 

  
8. Correspondence 

8.1 Correspondence received from a resident regarding the bench on Market 
Hill 

8.2 Tree replacement to be considered at next meeting 
 

 
9.  Members’ points of information and items for the agenda 
 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………. 
Chairman of Property Committee                                              
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